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2020/21 

 

The Committee received a report of the Vice-chair of the Audit and Governance 
Committee on the Audit and Accounts Committee Annual Report 2020/21. 
 
It was noted that every year the Council produced a short Annual Report that 
presented a summary of progress against agreed priorities from the last year. It was 
reported that this document was important in communicating the work that the Council 
delivers, its achievements and the challenges it has encountered. 
 
A member suggested that the Committee’s independent members should be thanked 
in the report’s introduction. The Head of Internal Audit agreed to amend the report to 
include this.  
 
A councillor queried the wording in the report which referred to the number of meetings 
per year. The Chair confirmed that this would be looked into. 
 
Resolved to approve that the current Vice-Chair of Committee presents the 
annual report to Full Council. 
 


